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Monday Assembly Awards 

 

K-2: Benjamin Hobday, Imogen Vosper, Rochelle 

Vosper 

 

3-6: Brittany Ford, Madalyn Crouch, Brock Byers 

 

 

 

 

 

P & C Meeting 

At the AGM the following were elected: 

President – Katreana Byers 

Vice President – Jason Walker 

Secretary – Katrina Smith 

Treasurer – Jill Walker. 

Canteen Coordinator – Kerrie Munn 

The meeting discussed meeting days and times. It was decided to 

trial Meetings on a Wednesday at 2pm. Meetings will conclude at 

3pm in time for parents to collect their children. 

The next P & C meeting is Wednesday, 10th April at 2pm. All are 

welcome. Please come along and support your P & C. 

Kerrie Munn is our canteen coordinator. This is a very big job and 

we thank Kerrie for taking the job on. As part of the Treasurer’s 

job, Jill Walker, will be responsible for the canteen funds.  

 

The Calendar 

March 

Wed 20th Performance 

‘Slice of Vaudeville’ 

Wed 27th Easter Hat 

Parade 1pm – 3pm 

Thur 28th Outback 

Scripture Patrol 

Easter Break  

Fri 29th – Mon April 1st 

 

April 

Wed 10th P & C Meeting 

2pm 

Fri 12th Last Day Term 1 
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School Council Meeting 

The school council met yesterday. Discussion was about the 

School, how it functions and the challenges ahead with new 

Curriculum and changes to funding models. Any parent that would 

like to bring anything to the attention of the school council please 

place in writing and pass onto one of our School Council Reps: Jill 

Walker, Katreana Byers and Katrina Smith. 

President Faye Sullivan 

Slice of Vaudeville Performance - Gravesend. 

Wednesday, 20th March 

Next week students will be going to Gravesend to attend the 

performance a ‘Slice of Vaudeville’. Allan Sloggett has the skills 

and experience to keep his audience enthralled with his comedy, 

magic, puppets and ventriloquism. 

The bus will depart at approximately 9.30am and return for lunch 

back at school. Students need to be in school uniform. There is no 

cost to students and will be funded from Equity Funding 

programs. 

Easter Hat Parade 

This year we will be holding an Easter Hat parade on Wednesday, 

27th March. 

The children will have a sausage sizzle lunch, hat parade and fun 

activities during the afternoon concluding at 3pm. Pre-school 

children and parents are welcome to attend. 

Children are to construct hats at home. Children who need 

assistance can work with Miss Gordon at lunch time the week 

beginning 18th March. 

School Fees/ Laptop Hire. 

A number of accounts are still outstanding. Families need to 

organise a meeting with the Principal if they are having concerns 

about their child’s fees. 
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Excursion for 2013. 

This year we hope to organise an excursion to Dubbo Zoo. Dates 

and cost will be confirmed at a later date. At this stage we are 

looking at dates in late term 3. This is a whole school excursion 

with parents welcome. Information / Permission notes will be sent 

home when all details have been obtained. 
 

Parents are reminded that if you have any concerns please organise an 

appointment time with the School office to come and discuss the 

matter with the class teacher or the Principal.  

Don’t forget Mrs Sullivan our learning support teacher is available to 

talk to parents about learning issues as well.  

Mrs Sullivan will continue to work with students on Tuesday. Please contact 

the office to organise an appointment time to speak to the class teacher or 

Mrs Sullivan. 

Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen coordinator for 2013. Please contact Kerry 

Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her know if you require a special 

day to assist. 

2013 Canteen Roster Term 1 

Monday Canteen Friday Canteen 

Date Name Date Name 
  March 15th  Kerry Munn 
March 18th  Kerrie McNamara March 22nd   Tracy Baker 
March 25th  Kerrie McNamara April 5th   Katrina Smith 
April 8th  Kerrie McNamara April 12th  Belinda Schoupp 

2013 Fruit Roster Term 1 

Friday Friday 

Date Name Date Name 
March 15th  Donna Stevens March 22nd   Tracy Baker 
April 5th   Katrina Smith April 12th  Belinda Schoupp 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

Moree Junior Soccer Club 
Last Chance Registration Day: Saturday 16th March 

Venue: Ron Harborne Oval 

Time: 10.00am -12.oo noon 

Registration Fees: $110.00 per player 

Shinpads : $25.00 & Shorts $20.00 

You can Register on Line www.myfootballclub.com.au or go to our website 

www.moreesport.com.au for more details. Or you can contact Terry-Anne on 67528152. 

 

 

 

  

MOREE HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 
For players of all ages and abilities, everyone is invited to come and try hockey.  During the morning we will 

learn some skills, the rules of the game and for those in the ladies competition, an umpiring refresher. 
WHERE:  RON HARBORNE OVAL 

WHEN:  SATURDAY, 6TH APRIL 2013 
WHEN:  10.00 am to 12.00 noon with 

sausage sizzle at the conclusion 
WHAT TO BRING:  HAT, WATER BOTTLE, SUNSCREEN 

(STICKS WILL BE AVAILABLE TO BORROW ON THE DAY) 
2013 Fees:   

 
Seniors       $125.00 
Junior (9-17yrs ) –playing in senior comp $85.00 
Junior (9-17yrs)  - only junior comp  $75.00  
Junior (U9)     $45.00 

First game of the season is Saturday 4th May 2013 

REGISTRATIONS FOR THE 2013 SEASON  
LADIES AND JUNIOR COMPETITION 

WILL BE TAKEN ON THE DAY 
Further registrations will be available: 

Moree Markets, Sunday 7th April 2013 from 10am 
Ron Harborne Oval, Thursday 11th April 2013 from 3.30pm – 5pm 

For further details phone Helen on 0427 522 827 
Or Louise on 0428 524 367, email lenlou@iinet.net.au 

 

http://www.myfootballclub.com.au/
http://www.moreesport.com.au/

